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Diversity in Fund Finance

The FFA and Diversity in Fund Finance would like to further support and recognize individuals
in the industry for their outstanding overall contributions to furthering diversity, equity and
inclusion (“DEI") efforts in the fund finance market, their workplace and/or the broader
community. To this end, they’ve created a brand-new initiative, “DEI Emerging Leaders,”
through which successful nominees will receive one complimentary ticket to the FFA Global
Symposium in Miami this February. To learn more about the program criteria and to make a
nomination by the December 17 deadline, please click here.
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